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I oppose bill HB2025 for a tax hike on gas, registration and buying new cars. The 

people of Oregon are struggling because of unnecessary tax changes. I am retired 

and live on a fixed income and it would hurt to have things raised by that much. It 

makes no sense that Oregon doesn't consider the changes that have taken place 

with air quality and still requires deq. 

It is a means of wasting our money. Please don't pass this bill!!!! 


